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Convention for a Democratic South Africa 
  

PO Box 307 ISANDO 1600 South Africa ** Telephone (011) 397-1198/99 Fax (011) 397-2211 

  

16 December 1991 

Ms Melanie Yap 
General Secretary 

Chinese Association 
of South Africa 
P O Box 1571 
JOHANNESBURG 
2000 

Dear Ms Yap 

We have been requested by Dr Z de Beer, Steering Committee 

Chairman of CODESA, to whom you kindly addressed a letter, to 

reply to you on his behalf. 

We thank you and the Chinese Association of South Africa for the 

good wishes conveyed to Dr de Beer for the success of CODESA, and 

also your good wishes for the festive season. 

May we reciprocate and wish the Chinese people of South Africa 

a happy and prosperous 1992. 

Yours sincerely 

fw LL $9 

Ms Elaine Cosser 
CODESA 

Secretarial Manager a 

  
  

 


